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Comments: I'm very concerned about this logging project. As someone who values public lands for wildlife,

recreation, carbon storage/climate change mitigation, and their wild character, I oppose all logging of Inventoried

Roadless areas and old-growth forests on the White Mountain National Forest. These are public treasures and

some of the wildest places left in New England. They should be allowed to continue being just as they are, and

not be destroyed by logging. Thank you.

 

    

 

 

 

 


